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March 15, 2013

Mr. Charlie Dirks

Executive Counsel, Department of Children and Family Services
PO Box 1887

Baton Rouge, LA 70821

Dear Mr. Dirks:

On October 10, 2012 I sent letters to Rep. Lamar Smith, Chairman of the House
Committee on the Judiciary, and Rep. Fred Upton, Chairman of the House Committee on
Energy and Commerce, asking for a Congressional investigation into the reported
fraudulent medical reporting practices by the abortionists in this country. In December,
2012 I sent letters to Louisiana’s Secretary of the Department of Health and Hospitals,
Bruce Greenstein, concerning accusations brought against the abortionists in Louisiana
by a group of concerned citizens.

If these allegations are found correct and reveal egregious medical malpractice and cover
up of child molestation, Congress must investigate the magnitude of these violations and
take appropriate action.

Richard Mahoney has requested I send a letter to you requesting information on reports
by abortion clinics to the Department of Children and Family Services (DCFS). He is
concerned that reporting practices by the abortion clinics and the handling of the reports
is not timely, accurate or sufficient.

Rep. Boustany would like the following information by April 19, 2013:

o The number of reports or calls made by any or all abortion providers in Louisiana
to DCFS concerning child molestation, sexual assault, statutory rape or rape in the
past ten years.

o A report on the documentation and/or reporting practices of the above stated
crimes by Louisiana abortion providers since 1973, including the understanding



of DCFS as to what, if any policies and procedures abortion clinics must follow to
detect such criminal misconduct against minors.

If you have any questions, please contact Jeff Dobrozsi at 202-225-2031.

Sincerely,

Rep. Charl€s D



